
4th December  2023  
 OPAL CLASS 
Dear Families 
We had great fun in the snow on Thursday!  It’s turned chilly - wrap up 

warm this weekend!  We hope to see you at the Craft Fair on Sunday.  

The children have made the cutest crafts.  Look out for the stick and 

clay stars and reindeer fingerprint decorations.  We have a really busy 

week ahead of us with the Christmas play.  We hope to see you there!  

Christmas play costumes 
Please note we are going to have some dress rehearsals this 

week.  Please can I ask that all costumes are in school by 

Wednesday.  It is quite cold in the church so I am going to make 

a list of extra clothes needed for the play to go under their costumes.  Can these also be brought to school 

by Wednesday at the latest –in a plastic bag with the children’s name on.  Thank you! 

Kings 

Long sleeved T-shirt  

Black trousers 

Angels 

Long sleeved T-shirt (white if possible)   

White tights (sparkly if you prefer –we don’t mind)  

Mary and Joseph 

Long sleeved T-shirt  

Leggings or trousers 

This week’s key reminders:  

 KS1 Christmas Nativity  - 8th December 2023 

 PE Wednesday and yoga Friday (please send children in wearing their PE kits for both days) 

Read Write Inc 

The letters we aim to learn this week include ‘special friends’: igh ow oo 

Watch these great film clips of Fred and Elly learning RWInc.  Go to the following links on the Ruth Miskin Read Write 

Inc site online:  

For the sound igh:  

For the sound ow:  

For the sound oo:  

Any queries any time please ask!!  Viv Horne        Opal Class Teacher   

Lunch 

Please remember to book children’s 

lunches online ready for the week 

ahead!! 


